
 
  

 

Carlos Film to be Featured on 
HEC-TV  
 
Peter Carlos, LUTV Station Manager and 
Associate Professor of Communications at 
Lindenwood University, has directed a short 
film titled Gravity that will be featured on 
Tuesdays throughout September on a local 
television show called Frames. The series 
airs on HEC-TV, the area’s largest producer 
of education, arts, and cultural television 
programming.  
 
“The film is about a guy who is robbed by his 
friend from high school,” Carlos said. “Later, 
he and this friend have a talk, which leads to 
a confession. Then there’s the ending that’s a 
surprise, so I can’t say what happens, but it’s 
a real crowd pleaser.”  
 
Carlos cast both current and former 
Lindenwood students in the movie, as well 
has his son, Alex, who will be a freshman at 
the University this fall. His colleague Ben 
Scholle, Department Chair and Associate 
Professor of Communications, assisted in the 
filming.  
 
Gravity was also submitted this summer to the Whitaker St. Louis Filmmakers 
Showcase, an annual presentation of the nonprofit Cinema St. Louis 
organization. It was well received, and Carlos won the award for best director of 
a short dramatic film.  
 
Carlos’ interview and a screening of his short film will air at 8 p.m. on Sept. 4, 
11, 18, and 25 on HEC-TV. Both the interview and the film will also be available 
online at www.hectv.org. 
 
 

 
 

O’Neal Selected as June Employee of the Month  
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Did you know that a Lindenwood 
alum served as the first female 
president of the American 
Chemical Society? In 1978, Dr. 
Anna Harrison served as 
president of one the largest and 
oldest associations of chemists 
in the United States. 
 

 

 

http://www.hectv.org/


Kate O’Neal of Institutional Advancement has been selected 
as June’s Employee of the Month. 
 
O’Neal has been a silent, hard-working leader in the IA 
office for more than a decade. She recently stepped up for 
Lindenwood in a big way by serving from February through 
mid-July as Interim Vice President for Institutional 
Advancement. 
 
“Kate is professional, insightful, and very much a team player,” said her 
nominator. “She always puts Lindenwood first in everything she does.” 
 
As Director of Advancement Services, O’Neal’s duties include managing the 
office staff, managing donations, and frequently dealing with donors and alums.  
 
“I am shocked,” O’Neal said Monday after learning of the honor. “Lindenwood is 
my school. It’s my job. And it’s in my heart.” 
 
O’Neal has been employed at Lindenwood since May of 2001. 
 
 

  

 


